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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2021 

 18th October -  Reception 
Landing Day / Yrs 5/6 
Football at Alanbrooke 
Primary 

 19th October - Open 
Evening for Parents of 
Children starting in Sep-
tember 2022 

 20th October - Yrs 5/6  
Trip to the Farne Islands 
and Yrs 3/4 Trip to Armley 
Mills Museum, Leeds 

 21st October - Girls Foot-
ball Competition 

 22nd October - School 
Closes for Half-Term 

 1st November -  School 
Re-opens 

 10th December - Yrs 5/6 
Trip to Pantomime 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Sporting Competitions 
  Football at Topcliffe 

 Monday 4th October saw the first 
match of our 2021 season!  Following 
the easing of lockdown restrictions, it 
was incredible to be hosted by 
Topcliffe Academy for a friendly foot-
ball match.  The players were an abso-
lute credit to the school and both 
teams showed  brilliant sportsmanship, 
respect and teamwork.   

 

With a squad of 8 (Kylie, Ella, Lara, Harry, George, Will, Callum and Max), we   
arrived with a mixture of feelings but filled with excitement at the opportunity. 
Carlton Miniott started well, with a goal scored within the first 3 minutes,        
followed by a quick response by Topcliffe leaving the score 1-1 with only 5 
minutes on the clock.  After early nerves settled, and a disallowed Carlton Miniott 
goal, the game became a fast paced match, with brilliant attacking and defending 
from both sides. 
 

Each player was hugely important to the end result - Max was outstanding in 
goal, saving many close range shots and equally strong in defence; Harry made 
some very strong defensive tackles and saved some strong shots (his first time in 
goal); George (who claims he's not really a 'footballer') got stuck into every possi-
ble tackle, proving vital in midfield; Lara, proved to be amazing in midfield and 
towards the end of the game she was all over Topcliffe's goal line, coming close 3 
times; Kylie made some excellent defensive tackles, definitely denying a goal!  
Ella made sure her opponent was never out of her sight and ensured the ball was 
kept away from our keeper; Callum was incredible on the right wing, delivering 
some outstanding assists; and finally, Will was fantastic on both the left and    
central attack! 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to all of you who sent in food 
for our Harvest Festival last week.   
 
As you can see we had a lot of food           
donated that was really appreciated by 
the organisers of the Thirsk Food Bank. 
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Sporting Competitions - continued 

Angus was brilliant on the wing and in defence; Sam proved solid in defence and 
in goal (second half); Alfie was superb in centre (with 3 brilliant goals scored); 
Will was dominant on the right wing, providing many opportunities and playing 
the ball into the box well; Max was vital in goal (first half) and played well in 
both defence and midfield later; Thomas was fantastic down the wings, forcing a 
number of strong tackles; Orson played well in a number of positions (ending 
the game with a fantastic goal), but most notably in midfield; I don’t think there 
was a position Lara didn’t play in but equally strong in every area of the pitch; 
Kylie had a really good game (using her confidence gained against Topcliffe) and 
pushed further up the field (scoring a goal even she was surprised about scor-
ing); and finally Ella worked really well in the middle of the pitch.  A huge well 
done to the whole team. 
 

Football at South Kilvington 
 

Wednesday 13th October was our  
second friendly of the 2021-22  campaign.   
Our Yr 5/6 team (Kylie, Ella, Lara, Orson, 
Thomas, Max, Will B, Alfie, Sam and   Angus) 
fought out a well-deserved  5-4 win!  As with 
the last game, all players represented the 
school admirably and worked well as a team. 

X-Country 
Thursday 7th October saw the return 
of X-Country.   
 

With 43  eager athletes and the ulti-
mate 'can-do' attitude, we were ready 
to take on the task.  We had some in-
credible runners, who came so close to 
medals a number of times, who all  
enjoyed their afternoon!  

Well done to the whole team and a special mention to Lara (Y5) and Lily (Y3) for 
fantastic running that meant they came home with the Gold Medals for Yr 3 Girls 
and Yr 5 Girls!   Super effort from everyone! 

With 4 goals coming from Will and 1 from Callum (and 4 assists) the game ended 5-
4 to Carlton Miniott. Well done team, you were fantastic!  Topcliffe enjoyed the 
game so much that they have requested an 'away' game at Carlton Miniott later in 
the term - keep an eye on the school diary! Lara left the game saying 'This has been 
the best day ever...apart from when I got my pet cat' - What a brilliant quote to 
end the day! 
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More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

New School Menus 

NYCC—Notice to Post 2023/2024 

Our new Menu is now up and running.  Please order your child’s school dinners as 
normal on ParentPay. 

Please see attached sheet regarding Proposed School Admission Arrangements 
for 2023/24. 

Sporting Competitions - continued 

              CHAMPIONS!  
A huge well done to our Yr 5/6 
Boys' Football Team - Ryan, 
Will B, Callum, Sam, Alfie, 
Max, George, Will R, Seb and 
Harry.   
 

An absolutely brilliant after-
noon of football saw our team 
undefeated in 7 games, re-
sulting in 10 gold medals and 
the trophy.  Each and every 
player worked hard for some 

outstanding  results with some incredible attacking and defending observed.  
 

We had some VERY proud footballers on their return.  One Young Leader spoke to 
Mrs Ward at the end of the tournament and stated 'You have the strongest Yr 5/6 
football team I've ever seen!' - Well done, Team!  Be proud of yourselves! 

Half Term 
School will close at normal time on Friday 22nd October for Half Term. 

Half Term Activities 
Please see attached to this Newsletter details of an activity day organised by 
Thirsk Parishes and also Halloween Tennis Clubs being run by Adam Scaife. 
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